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September 3,1993

1

Ms. P. Vacherion )
USNRC
799 Roosevelt Road ;

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Ms. Vacherlon:

Thank you for informing me that your office has " abandoned" the Detroit Institute of
Arts application for renewal of its materials license (a fact that I was not previously
informed of) - and also especially thank you for attempting to have your colleagues
reverse their decision. As I stated during our telephone conversation yesterday, my
request for the renewal fee ($540) has been in process in the City of Detroit system
for several months now and I am told that they are very close to sending a check to
the NRC. However, if our present application is abandoned, I will have to start all
over again - a prospect that I do not look forward to - and that will cause further
substantial delay.

I am enclosing copies of two letters concerning the correct fees owed by the DIA for
custom device registration for your files as you requested. Since to date I have not
had a response to my April 6,1993 letter from Ms. Glenda Jackson, I will be
pursuing this matter with her in the near future.

Sincerely,

Y c a O.c r<t

Leon P. Stoduiski
Senior Research Scientist
Conservation Services Laboratory ;

(313)-833-1389 i
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cc: Maurice Parrish, Deputy Director '

RECEIVED
Barbara Heller, Head Conservator
Rosalind Ellis, Purchasing Agent
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